
 

MEMORANDUM 

 TO:                        California Dungeness crab community 

FROM:                   DCTF Administrative Team 

DATE:                   April 20, 2012        

SUBJECT:            April 2 DCTF Meeting Summary Available      

 The California Dungeness crab task force (DCTF) administrative team would like to announce 

that the final meeting summary from the  April 2, 2012 DCTF meeting in Ukiah, CA is now 
available online at:  

http://www.opc.ca.gov/webmaster/_media_library/2009/04/FinalDCTFSummaryApr2Meeting_04
1012SErf.pdf 

Prior to being deemed "final," the meeting summery was reviewed by DCTF members to ensure the 

discussions were accurately represented and final decisions are accurately recorded. 

The Dungeness crab task force (DCTF) was established pursuant to the requirements 
of Senate Bill 369. The DCTF will review the current management of the Dungeness 
crab fishery including the commercial Dungeness crab trap limit program and 
recommend potential Dungeness crab management changes to California legislature 
and regulators. 

For more information about the DCTF, please visit the OPC’s Website: 
http://www.opc.ca.gov/2009/04/dungeness-crab-task-force/ or contact the DCTF Admin 
Team at crabs@scc.ca.gov or 805-845-9852. Thank you for your interest in California's 
Dungeness crab resource management.   

 


